
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you all for coming today. As you know, today we're here to 

celebrate the time we've spent together and to say goodbye--not in a sad 

way, but with smiles and gratitude. It's been an incredible journey 

filled with laughter, challenges, and countless memories.  

To my colleagues and friends, each of you has made a significant impact 

on my life, and I am so grateful to have worked alongside such a talented 

group. We've shared not only workload but also great moments over coffee 

breaks, team lunches, and even those late nights meeting deadlines. Let's 

not forget the inside jokes and the unwritten rules of the office. You 

know what I'm talking about. 

As I move on to this next chapter, I'm excited but also a little sad to 

leave this amazing group. I promise to keep in touch, share updates, and 

visit often--especially when there's cake involved. 

Finally, thank you all once again for being such a fantastic part of my 

life. These friendships and memories will always have a special place in 

my heart. 

Cheers to all of you and to more adventures ahead! 

Thank you. 


